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“Kindness is spreading sunshine into other people's lives regardless of the weather.”  

A Heartfelt Visit to Sanjeevan Deep and Self Esteem Foundation 

On 14th November 2024, the DAVPS school team, including the bright and 

compassionate students of Std V, and Principal Mrs. Suman Pradhan, embarked on a 

meaningful visit to Sanjeevan Deep, a paraplegic foundation school, and the Self Esteem 

Foundation for the Disabled. The experience was both humbling and inspiring—an eye-opening 

journey into the lives of individuals who exemplify resilience, courage, and unwavering hope. 

This visit not only broadened the students' understanding of the challenges faced by those 

with disabilities but also reinforced the importance of empathy and kindness in creating a 

supportive community. Throughout the day, we witnessed the extraordinary strength of the 

individuals at these organizations, who, despite facing daily hardships, continue to live with 

dignity and determination. 

As part of our ongoing efforts to make a positive difference, the funds raised during our 

school’s food festival were dedicated to supporting these foundations. Every contribution, no 

matter how small, added up to create meaningful change. It was heartwarming to see how our 

collective efforts could help provide essential resources and opportunities for these remarkable 

individuals, empowering them to lead more fulfilling lives. 

The visit served as a reminder of the transformative power of unity and compassion. It 

was not just about the donation itself but about the smiles, the conversations, and the shared 

moments that brought joy and connection. The impact of our small acts of kindness was evident 

in the gratitude and hope we saw reflected in the eyes of the people we met. 

The experience left a lasting impression on all of us, showing that when a community 

comes together with a shared purpose, we can create ripples of positive change. We are proud to 

have been part of this initiative and are inspired to continue fostering a culture of giving, 

support, and empathy in our school. 

Together, we are making a difference. Every small gesture counts, and through continued 

efforts, we hope to inspire others to contribute to the well-being of those who need it most. 

 


